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Oct. 2019 
 

WWW. MHWClub.com 

Message from  Co-Presidents 

October  
Monday Oct 14th 7pm 
Meet the Candidates Forum 

Town Hall 

 

Wed Oct 23rd 9:30am 
Lunch Bunch/Enrichment 

Waxhaw JARRS 

Lunch to follow  

Maxwell’s Restaurant  

Waxhaw 

Evite to Follow 
 

Friday Oct 25th  6pm 
Honor the Warriors  

Rally Dinner 

Service Project 

 

November 

Monday Nov 11th 7pm 
Monthly Meeting 

Town Hall 

Decorating for the Holidays 

 

Friday Nov 15 TBD 
Lunch Bunch 

Red Lobster 

Evite to follow 

 

December 
Friday Dec 6th Noon 

Christmas Lunch 

Pine lake CC 

Details to Follow 

 

Monday Dec 9th 7pm 
Annual Christmas Party 

Town Hall 

Bring donations for 

Christmas gifts for Kids 

 

 

Christmas Home Tour 

Date: TBD 

CELEBRATING 45 YEARS 

A SPECIAL thanks to Jane Price and Cheryl Reid for acquiring Chico's Stonecrest to provide 
our fashions for the Annual Fashion Show!!! You did a great Job!!! 
We are also excited to see more than 50 ladies attend the show with 14 new members in 
attendance. 
 
Everyone was raving about the Graham Cracker Crunchies Jeannine made for the  
September meeting. 
Attached is the recipe, yummy!!! 
 
GRAHAM CRACKER CRUNCHIES by Barbara Banister  
1 box graham crackers  
1 cup butter or margarine  
½ cup white sugar  
¾ cup broken pecans  
 
Cover cookie sheet with whole graham crackers. Boil butter and sugar for 3 minutes. Pour over graham crack-
ers and put nuts on top. Bake at 350 degrees for 10 minutes. 
 
 Notes by Terri Jeltrup: I use parchment paper under the graham crackers to make them easier to remove 
from the pan.  

Please remember the deadline for receipt of your $20 dues is October. Unfortunately, if your pay-
ment is not received we will need to remove you from our membership.  You may either pay at 
the October 14 club meeting or mail your payment to: Cheryl Reid, 6411 Robin Hollow Drive, Mint 
Hill, NC 28227. If there is some problem, please contact Andree at 508-241-4026 or Marilyn at  
716-867-7780. 

Jana       Milton          10/6 

Cynthia Wilkinson     10/20 

Pam       Dalton          10/25 

Patti      Armes           10/26 

Terri     Jeltrup           10/27 

This month we will be hosting the Candidate Forum on Monday Oct 14th at 7pm.  There will be 3 mayoral 
candidates; Richard Newton, Brad Simmons and Karen Trauner. We will also have 6 Commissioner candi-
dates as well;  Beverly Cannaday, Mike Cochrane, Dale Dalton, Jessie Healey, Patrick Holton and Tony Long. 
This event will be open to the public with doors opening at 6:30pm.  Members may want to come early. Writ-
ten questions will be collected at 6:45pm.  The Forum will last for 1 hr and we will have a brief business 
meeting 
 immediately following with refreshments after.   
You may submit your questions early by emailing to : MHWclub@gmail.com 
 

We will also be raffling off a Panther’s Fan Basket worth 
$290 and a Floral Centerpiece.  This raffle will be in lieu of 
our 50/50 raffle. 
Includes:  (2) seat cushions, baseball cap, knit cap, Jersey, 
Sweatshirt, knit scarf,  2 panthers black towel, Panthers 
Blue towel, and panthers banner/flag.  Contents of basket 
were donated by Toni Rollins. 
The Fall Centerpiece was created and donated by Marilyn 
Fargo.   It stands approximately 24” high. The container 
was donated by Pottery 51. 
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Fashion Show Recap 

Before 

After 

Thursday, Sept 19th , we opened our new year with a Fashion Show sponsored by 

Chico’s.  Eleven of our members volunteered to be models for the event.  Marilyn 

Fargo, Pat Taylor, Nancy Powery, Suzanne Maddox, Kathleen Schilling, Tracey 

Questall, Sarah Jane Baker, Jana Milton, Kathy Raiano, Maynell Outen, and De-

onna Bandos  sashayed  down the runway in front of 50 + ladies. 

 

Chico’s in addition to offering discounts to our members also raffled off 4 items.  

Ann Cloaninger, Jessie Healey, Pam Dalton and Delores Hurt were the winners. 

 

The business meeting immediately followed the fashion show and  was capped off 

with refreshments provided by the board and served by the Fall Team. 

 

We also introduced 14 new members. 

Thanks to Carol Hull for taking the 

photos during the fashion show. 



Service 
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Fall Team News 

11 Ladies had the pleasure of enjoying fellowship as well 

as a delicious lunch at Sunrise Restaurant for our Sep-

tember Lunch Bunch. 

Our Fall enrichment will be a tour with lunch following at JAARS ( Jungle Aviation 
and Radio Services) at 7405 JAARS Rd, Waxhaw,  NC 28173. 
 
JAARS is a support branch to Wycliffe Bible Translators.  They provide pilot training 
and mission aviation services  plus remote technology and communications sup-
port that help make Bible translation possible in remote tribes across the globe. 
 
The tour begins at 9:30 for 2.5 hours.  Over the course of the tour we will walk one 
mile as we explore the campus. Transportation will be available for those unable to 
walk that far.  There are also 2 museums:  Museum of the Alphabet and Cardens 
Mexico Museum. This tour is at NO COST to our members. 
 
Lunch will follow at Maxwell’s Tavern, 112 E South Main St, Waxhaw 
 
To accommodate everyone interested, we will meet at the Mint Hill Town Hall at 
8:30am to carpool. 
 
A separate evite will be sent out later in the month  for you to respond . 

Ladies, thank you for donating items over the Summer to help young ladies at risk.  We collected product at all of the game nights as well 
as at the Fashion Show meeting.  The personal hygiene products are much appreciated.  Pictured here is about 1/2 of the donations.  
Thank you again for your generosity. 

This year, to help offset the costs of printing our directory, we are offering professional service companies or individuals the ability to 
place their business card in our member directory.  An Example would be Real estate agents, financial service agents, any company that 
we wouldn’t normally tap for our silent auction.  The printing would be in black and white and be the normal size of a business card. 
 
We print somewhere in the neighborhood of 100 directories that our members refer to throughout the year.  We also encourage our 
membership to patronize the businesses that donate to us.   
 
This promotion would cost $40/year.  If you know of anyone in the Mint Hill and surrounding area that would be interested, please con-
tact Marilyn Fargo or Andree West. 
 
If this is successful, next year we will expand our offerings as well as open  it up to our website. 

On  Friday, October 25th,  we will be hosting a dinner for Honor the Warriors Annual Recumbent Bike Rally .  We  are looking  for 10-12 
people to help with set-up, serving and cleanup..  Please contact Kathy Schilling at Kathleen.schilling@live.com. An Evite will go out for 
ladies to sign up for side dishes. 



Hugs 

Please contact Ann Carney, Corresponding Secretary, with infor-

mation regarding any member who needs a Hugs card.  You can 

email her at anncarney@aol.com   

Welcome 
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Membership News 
 

Membership update:  We have 14 new members this year already. We are so happy to have them join our club and look forward to all 

of us being able to  greet and welcome them. (You’ll recognize a new member by the bright colored badges that they wear.)  This brings 

our current membership up to 96. Please remember to pay your annual dues by the October meeting to continue receiving 

the newsletter at the end of October. 

 
Any Changes to the Directory need to be finalized by Oct31st.  We will have a directory available for you to make changes  ex. 
Address, email, phone number at the October meeting.   
 
Individual Pictures will be  taken at the  Oct. meeting  of New members and other members who want updated directory pic-
ture. 
 

Suzanne Maddox - Membership Chair 

New Members 
Fabiola Gonzales Casco 

Renee Simmons 
Sally Crocker 

Mary O’Rourke 
 

Congratulations 
Sandy Dimeo—new granddaughter 

 
Welcome 

Tammy Brooks 
Mary Pat Busker 

Jane Dunne 
Robyn Imirie 

Tammy Brooks  

1452 Cilantro Ct, Tega Cay 

tmbrooks@novanthealth.org 

 

Mary Pat Busker 

6836 Pine Lake Lane 

mpbusker@gmail.com 

 

Jane Dunne 

3716 Singletree Rd 

jdunne3716@gmail.com 

 

Robyn Imirie 

5939 Phyliss Lane 

Priceless47@gmail.com 

HOLIDAY TOUR OF HOMES 
 

This holiday season the Mint Hill Women’s Club is resurrecting, the much loved 

event: Holiday Tour of Homes. This event is for members and their guests only, it 

will not be open to the public. Would you like to have your home on the tour? If 

so, please call Suzanne Maddox at 704-488-5399 by October 15th. There will be 

more information on this tour in your November newsletter.  



MEMORIES 1974-1984 

For the next 4 months, we will be posting various pictures from our 

past history as a club.  We will divide them up by decade.  Join us in 

marveling at our  predecessors. 

YESTERDAY IS ALREADY A DREAM 

AND TOMORROW IS ONLY A VISION. 

 

BUT TODAY, WELL-LIVED, 

MAKES EVERY YESTERDAY 

 

A DREAM OF HAPPINESS, 

AND EVERY TOMORROW 

A VISION OF HOPE. 

 

From The Sanscrit 

She’s B
ack 
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Upcoming Community  Events 

 

Healing Vine Harbor presents SIP and SWING  Golf  Clinic 

Saturday Oct. 12th 2019 4pm-7pm    

NorthLake Golf Club 

4841 Lakeview Rd, Charlotte 28216 
Donation:  $40 advance tickets only: can register at sipandswingforhomeless.eventbrite.com 

Silent Auction/Food/Music 

 

The Golf Clinic will be facilitated by ASHUNTA EPPS, Golf teaching professional for the LPGA 

and CEO/Founder of A Perfect Swing. 

 

Contact Connie Questall  917-327-1822  

             JB Gammon  980-475-9042 

 

All proceeds benefit Healing Vine Harbor’s future residential program for single homeless women 

BOOK SWAPPERS Join our eclectic group every other month in a members home to swap your books with each other. This 

is a fun way to read all types of books and enjoy each other's company. You can also bring magazines, cookbooks to swap and 

discuss articles you have read. We are a great group of women and always have a good time. Our hostess for that evening pro-

vides dessert and beverages. The next meeting is on Oct. 7th, the first Monday evening of the month at 7pm. For more informa-

tion contact Ginnie Freeburn  at gfreeburn@hotmail.com     or 704-545-8204 
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Some of the game groups have openings for additional players. If anyone is  

interested, please contact Jane Price   The groups consist of Mexican train and 

Bunco. Please contact Jane at  704-779-7273. 

Marilyn Fargo is putting together a group of 7 ladies to play 5 Crown card game.  

You can contact her at  716-867-7780.  

sipandswingforhomeless.eventbrite.com
sipandswingforhomeless.eventbrite.com

